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PROF SAKHELA BUHLUNGU

VICE-CHANCELLOR and PRINCIPAL

The remainder of staff should adhere to the na�onal regula�ons and con�nue to work from home.

The University is pu�ng in place the necessary protocols and equipment to enable staff to return to the 

University when Level 3 of the na�onal lockdown takes effect.

Sincerely

 

Professor Sakhela Buhlungu 

 

Vice-Chancellor and Principal

Under Level 4, we are expec�ng only essen�al services staff to report for duty on campus. The necessary 

protocols will be in place. Where specific University divisions will be added to essen�al services, line 

managers will be in touch.

Following the no�ce to the University community on 2 May 2020, Manco has reviewed the regula�ons 

pertaining to Level 4 of the na�onal lockdown.

 

Dear Staff and Students

5 May 2020
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